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   STM Library Procedure Changes and Reminders 
Books have a loan period of one (1) week, with 3 renewals 
allowed. Books may only be renewed if the book is present. 
There are no fines for overdue books, but a book that is 30 
days overdue will be marked lost. Students will be responsible 
for the cost of the book unless it is returned by the end of the 
semester. Students may have 2 books checked out at any one 
time but will not be able to check out books if they still have 
overdue books outstanding. To avoid replacement fees, please 
return all materials in the condition in which they were 
checked out. If damage is beyond repair, the student will be 
charged for replacement of the damaged book. Overdue 
notices will be given to students each Monday. Please make 
note of these minor changes and as always thank you for your 
support.  

 
B.U.G. Award 
Congratulations to the students who brought up their grades 
from last grading period and earned the B.U.G. award! 
7th Grade – Nathan Wise 
6th Grade – Adrian Avila, Russell Embry, Luke Grebner 
5th Grade – Aislyn Chapman 

 

 
 

Upcoming 
Events 

Jan.11: VB at Blessed 
Sacrament at 5:30           
Jan. 13: VB at St. Phils at 
9:00                                
Jan. 15: No School -  MLK 
day               
Jan. 16: VB at Pekin 
Rankin at 4:30                
Jan. 17: VB at Dunlap 
Middle at 4:15                
Jan. 18: Boys BB vs 
Bartonville at 5pm              
Jan. 19: Boys BB vs 
LPWB at 5pm                            
Jan.23: VB at St. Pat’s at 
4:30                                 
Jan. 25: VB at Washington 
Central at 4:15                
Jan. 28- Feb. 3: Catholic 
School Week                  
Jan. 29: VB at Washington 
Middle at 4:15                                    
Jan. 20: VB at Limeste at 
4:00                                
Feb. 1: VB at L-W at 5:00  
Feb. 2: Midterms          
Feb. 3: School Carnival      
Feb.6: Tazwood Conf. 
Spelling Bee at 12:00 in 
Germantown    
Feb. 13: Valentine’s parties 
Feb. 14: Ash Wednesday  
Feb. 16: No School 
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Lunch Menu  
(Subject to change)  
All lunches include milk  
(Jan. 15-19) 

Mon., Jan. 15- No School – MLK Day 
Tues., Jan. 16 – Hot dog on bun, baked beans, fries, fruit 
Wed., Jan. 17 – Chicken nuggets, mashed potatoes & gravy, broccoli, fruit 
Thurs., Jan. 18 – Biscuit & sausage gravy, hash browns, sausage, fruit 
Fri., Jan. 19 – Broccoli & cheese soup, Goldfish/roll, carrots, fruit 
(Jan. 22-26) 

Mon., Jan. 22 – Chicken sandwich, fries, peas, fruit 

Tues., Jan. 23 – Pizza boat, corn, fruit 
Wed., Jan. 24 – Spaghetti, bread stick, carrots, fruit 
Thurs., Jan. 25 – Hamburger on bun, fries, broccoli, fruit 
Friday, Jan. 26 – Tomato soup, grilled cheese, green beans, fruit 
 
Preschool Students 
If you have a student that will be attending preschool next year, please let us 
know. We have a wait list and need to know ahead of time. Thanks. 
 

Cold Weather Gear 
Please be sure that your child is prepared for the cold weather. There are 
predicting below freezing temperatures next week so be prepared with heavy 
coat, hats, and mittens and any other winter gear that could be needed. 
 

No School  
There will be no school on Monday, Jan. 15 due to Martin Luther King Day. Enjoy 
your extra day off. 
 

STM T-shirts Needed 
St. Mary’s t-shirts needed for a t-shirt quilt for St. Mary’s Auction. Mrs. Cowling is 
short about 8 shirts. If you have t-shirts you have outgrown and would like to 
donate please drop off in the office ASAP. Thank you! 
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Archery Unit Completed in PE Class 
We have concluded our Archery unit in Physical Education class and now are 
ready to compete on the Archery Team. We have nine 5th - 7th graders on the 
team and eight competed Sat., Jan. 6 in the MTHS Shoot Out! Our in class 
gatorade/sharp shooters were: 8th - Nolan Rutledge, Clara Schmitz, 7th - Landon 
Benner, Aly Engelbrecht, Gannon Huss, Nathan Wise, 6th - Adrian Avila, Reagan 
Casey, Russell Embry, Lucas Grebner, Leta Hassler, 5th - Kyle Durbin, Jonah 
Merrill, Genivieve Miller. Russell Embry lead all shooters earning 12 gatorades 
displaying his sharp shooting skills. Good Luck Archery Team as they compete this 
year. Thank you Cullen Casey for coaching our student athletes this year!  
 
Sports Update 
Boy’s Basketball: The boys basketball season is winding down with only a few 
games remaining. We will celebrate 8th grade night on Thurs., Jan. 18. The 7th 
grade game will begin at 5:00 PM at Riverview Grade School. We will honor our 
two 8th graders, Robert Hassler and Nolan Rutledge, and their parents before the 
8th grade game at approximately 6:00 PM. Come out and celebrate with our 8th 
graders and cheer on the teams!  
VB: Volleyball season has started! The girls continue to improve working hard on 
their skills. Check the newsletter for days and times of our matches, always on the 
road. Good Luck with your season Lady Falcons! 
 


